King’s Daughters Ministry, Inc.
P. O. Box 1802 * 79-7401 Mamalahoa Hwy.
Kealakekua, Hawaii 96750

May 4, 2010

Lovette Rosales Llantos
T TTT8-683T AliiDrive, Ste. 163 T T o e
Kailua-Kona, HI 96740

Dear Lovette,

The King’s Daughters Ministry, Incorporated, under the umbrella church of the
Kona Gospel Chapel in Kealakekua, Hawaii, is a non-profit outreach ministry
approved under the 501c¢ (3) tax exemption, to help women and children in need.

Thank you so much for your generosity to allow our ministry to receive $500.00
donation from your sales commission. We hope to some day be able to thank Richard
Tardiff and Pamela Van Wechel personally for choosing our organization to receive such
a blessing from you.

We are currently trying to raise funds to be able to purchase and/or receive a shelter for
women and children in distressed situations. This need is so great in our community and
the services to meet this need is not adequate enough. And we will continue to work
towards having our shelter for these women and children.

Thank you so much for being part of this ministry of helping to meet immediate needs of
these women and children and also to build this fund for our shelter. We hope to meet
you personally some day, so please come and visit our thrift store located in Kainaliu. We
can also be reached by phone: Helen Vailu*u, president, at 938-5940 or JoAnn Morimoto
at 938-7137.

Sincerely,

N

0 Ann Morimoto
Vice President

Phone (808) 322-0797 * Fax (808) 323-2890
E-mail: kingsdaughters@hawaii.rr.com * Website: kingsdaughterskona.com



